
January 2023 

Our last letter before Honduras 

We hope you had as wonderful a Christmas as we did, remembering the birth of Christ and spending time with family. For 

us it was a little bittersweet as we said our goodbyes to some family members. We are thankful for the time we have had 

with our family, friends, and everyone who has been there for us on our path to Honduras, both throughout our life and 

especially these last few years. You have been a blessing to us and we have learned a lot. We are looking forward to using 

what we have learned as we begin this next stage of our journey.  

 

Four days after Christmas we attended Vision Baptist Missions' "Our 

Generation Summit" and it was a real blessing to us. We were reminded of 

the great need around the world, the billions who have not received Christ as 

their Savior, many who have never even heard the name of Christ. Pray that 

God would continue to work in the hearts of His people, that they would 

make a commitment to reach the world with the gospel; not a one-time 

commitment hastily made based only on emotion, but a commitment that is 

maintained throughout life as we keep the reality of eternity in minds. 

Eternity is long indeed, but our time on earth is short. Let us use it to reach 

the world with the gospel, that God may be glorified.   

 

In the first week of January we finished the last of our packing for our pallet! Andrew 

drove the 27 boxes and few pieces of furniture down to Tampa in a U-haul, where he 

handed them off to a Honduran shipping company, and they are already on the way to 

Honduras. He left GA at 4am, and didn't get home from the airport until close to midnight 

that night, so it was a long day but we are thankful for those of you who are praying for 

our move, because it was a successful trip and the cost of shipping was slightly lower than 

what we calculated, which was a blessing.  

 

Please continue to pray for us as we finish up our paperwork that needs to be done before 

we leave, and prepare to start language school once we arrive in Honduras. Thank you 

also for praying for our little one on the way. He or 

she is healthy and growing well. We are grateful for 

so many people who come to the Lord on our behalf. 

May you all have a wonderful start to your 2023! 
Serving Christ,  

https://www.facebook.com/ProjectWinHonduras 

If you missed it last month,  

please note: New Address!  
Andrew and Amber Garcia 

Vision Baptist Missions 

PO Box 647 

Dawsonville, GA 30534 

 

Phone: 850-602-8222 

https://www.facebook.com/ProjectWinHonduras

